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Networking/EAA Brat Fry 
EAA Brat Fry – July 31 
 Darrell Collins will be our speaker. 
Darrell is a native of North Carolina’s Outer 
Banks and resides in Manteo, on Roanoke 
Island. He Graduated from Manteo High 
School in 1973. He is a graduate of Elizabeth 
City State University in North Carolina and 
holds a B.S. degree in Geology. He has 
worked with the National Park Service in the 
division of interpretation and education for 24 
years, spending the majority of his time at the 
Wright Brothers National Memorial, where he 
serves as the Historian. He served with NASA 
in a series of educational programs promoting 
aviation and the Wright Brothers to young 
children. In 1990 he was nominated as the 
National Park Service top Interpretive Ranger 
for the Freeman Tilden Award. In 1991 he was 
nominated by the Department of Interior to 
represent the National Park Service for the 
“Park Ranger Tour Program,” an outreach 
program for children in e major U.S. cities.  
 For the past fourteen years he has been 
on the aviation/aerospace lecture circuit. 
Previous speaking engagements include the 
Aero Club of Washington’s Wright Memorial 
Dinner, National Air Transportation 50th 
Anniversary, Aerospace Industries of America, 

Aircraft Owners and Pilot Association. He is a 
regular speaker at the Speakers’ Showcase 
series at the Oshkosh Fly-in Convention and 
many other aviation/aerospace oriented 
groups.  
 
Rotary Fellowships 
 To Explore International Friendship join 
a Rotary Recreational Fellowship.  
Recreational fellowships encourage 
camaraderie and shared experience among 
Rotarians.  With Friendship at the core, 
recreational fellowships unite members 
internationally through a common activity. 
 Members enjoy trips, competitions, 
tours, or educational activities.  At the same 
time, recreational fellowships offer service 
opportunities, many of which are directly 
related to their fellowship.  For example, the 
International Fellowship of Flying Rotarians 
sponsors “fly-ins” to beautiful locales and also 
transport medical supplies to areas in need. 
The Mountain Climbing and Hiking Fellowship 
tackles the challenges of Mt. Kilimanjaro and 
the Himalayas as well as undertaking more 
modest expeditions with blind children.  In 
addition to enjoying ski trips in exotic 
international destinations members of the 
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International Skiing Fellowship also arrange 
group outings for disabled skiers. 
 Each Fellowship is independently run 
and open to all Rotarians.  Many fellowships 
require minimal dues to defray expenses. 
 For information on the Flying Rotarians 
be sure to ask one of the members at the 
picnic. 
 Look for the complete list of 
Recreational Fellowships in next weeks HUB.  
  
Members Fun Night - August 5 
Wayne Traska - Chairman   
 Next week Tuesday is our member’s fun 
night.  If you have not signed up make sure 
you call Wayne.  Thank you, Paul Fowler for 
allowing us to use the lake property this year 
for this event.   
 
Museum - August 6 Networking at Robbins 
 Please join us for a special Rotary 
Luncheon at the Oshkosh Public Museum.  
You will get a sneak preview of an exhibit 
highlighting the history of Wisconsin Public 
Service.  The display will not open to the Public 
until August 10. 
 Displays ranging from the earliest 
advertising to the initial articles of incorporation 
and stock certificates will be there.  Tools and 
testing devices, protective gear, construction 
techniques, metering equipment and much 
more will be on display. 
 Did you know that Public Service was 
founded here in Oshkosh?  Its corporate 
underpinnings began in the Sawyer House, 
which is now the Museum.  
 You'll learn how a simple "NO" to a 
request for gas service to the Sawyer House 
started a business which is now over 130 years 
old. 
 Arnie Rentmeister, a retiree and 
expert on the company's history, will provide a 
presentation on the materials. 
 
Back to School Fair - August 12   
Bonnie Behnke and Marcus Butts – 
Chairpersons 
 
Boat Outing – August 21 
Gerald Hendrickson – Chairman 
 

Golf Outing - September 5   
 
Super Bowl – February 1 Fundraiser 
 
Proposed Member  
 Richard (Dick) Rueckl has been 
proposed by Bonnie Behnke.  He is the 
Director of Support Services at Affinity. This is 
the second publishing for Dick.  If you have a 
person that you would like to propose as a 
member contact Jack Klein for the proper 
paper work. 
 
Thank you 
 Bill Wresch thank you for chairing the 
Waterfest function on July 24th.   To everyone 
that assisted during the evening thank you, for 
your support.  We will have a report of the 
proceeds at a future meeting. 
 
The Four Way Test 
 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
 
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
 
Information for the HUB 
Directors and chairman of committees we 
would like to have more information in the HUB 
about what is happening in your areas. 
Send to Rick Vanderloop 424.7820, fax 
424.7825 or Karen Stauffer 426.6370, fax 
426.6369, karenstauffer@yahoo.com 
 


